
 

  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

 

 

Friday 20th December 2024 

 

 

Dear parents/guardians,  

 

Lavant area walk 
 

 

As part of our next learning journey, Robin Class children will be heading out into Lavant village for 

a learning walk. Our aim is to find out more about our local area: its physical and human 

geographical landmarks and some of its history too. Our walk will take place on Tuesday 14th 

January 2025.  

 

In addition to this, on Friday 17th January 2025, Robin Class children will be walking over to St 

Nicholas church to create an observational sketch of the building.  

 

Both of these trips are covered by our local visits form and there is nothing further for you to sign, 

nor any associated costs.  

 

On both of these occasions we will leave school at around 9.10am and return by 10.30am. The 

children should wear their usual school uniform and they will need to have a warm layer, a 

waterproof coat and sturdy footwear. If it is raining or has been wet, then walking boots or wellies 

would be advisable. 

 

We do require a minimum of 2 extra adults for both trips. If you are available to join us on either 

or both of the trips then please could you let Mrs Spencer know either in person, or by email 

robinclass@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk as soon as you can. 

 

 

Many thanks for help as always and I wish you all a very Merry Christmas with your gorgeous 

children. We have had a fabulous term together and I very much look forward to start the new 

year with them in January. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Mrs Spencer 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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